From: Dahlia Bazzaz <dahlia@dailyemerald.com>
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 at 9:01 PM

To: Jennifer Brown <JBrown@opb.org>

Subject: Re: Hi from OPB!

Hey Jen!

I left your business card at my desk, otherwise I would have texted you. But we're on for
tomorrow at 4 pm! We're located in the basement of the EMU. Shoot me a text (5039979008) if
you're lost, or ask the info counter!

Looking forward to seeing you again,

Dahlia

Sent from my phone. Please excuse any errors or brevity.
Dahlia Bazzaz

Editor in Chief « Emerald Media Group

Office: 541-346-8301 ext. 325

Cell: 503-997-9008

(@dahliabazzaz

On Thu, Jan 14, 2016 at 5:41 PM, Jennifer Brown <JBrown@opb.org> wrote:

Hi Dahlia,

Hope you’re doing well!! | see that you’re the editor in chief of the Emerald this year. Congratulations!

I'll be in Eugene next week talking about our paid and unpaid internships and would love to see if there’s a
time that | could drop off some materials or meet with you and any of your staff.

The J school is still finalizing my schedule but | should probably be free the afternoon of Tuesday or
Wednesday morning or afternoon.

Let me know if there’s a good time to stop by!
Jen
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Jen Brown, CVA

Manager, Volunteer Resources
Oregon Public Broadcasting
7140 SW Macadam

Portland, OR 97219

Phone: 503-293-1947






